## YEAR FOUR TERM 4 NEWSLETTER 2018

Dear Parents of Year Four,

Welcome to the start of a new term, the final term for 2018. How quickly the year has gone. As usual we would encourage all students to work hard and to remember the reason why they are at school: 'Here to Learn!'

The students will be covering the following areas in their subjects this Term:

Religious Education- Mission, Advent/Christmas

 English- Reading, Writing across imaginative, informative and persuasive texts, Spelling, Speaking and Listening.

Mathematics- Number, 3D objects, Volume, Addition and Subtraction, Multiplication and Division,
Patterns and Algebra, Chance and Data

Science- Reduce, reuse, recycle

Geography - Earth and Environments

P.E- Ball games P.E. Is on Wednesday

P.D.H- Safety

I would like to remind each student that there are regulations about acceptable haircuts and school uniform. I would encourage everyone to become familiar with both of these areas.

Congratulations to all those students who received attendance awards for Term Three. Attendance at school is compulsory. Poor attendance will be followed up here at school and at the Education Office. Chronic absences can be reported to Community Services.

Once again, thank you everyone for your continued support and hopefully this term will be as exciting as the previous terms have been.

Mr. Ian Byrne

& Bryme

(Religious Education Coordinator and Grade Leader.)